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KINGS ACADEMY

BELIEVE AND SUCCEED

February 2024
Dear Parent/Carer and Student
Re: Easter/May Revision

Accompanying this letter, you will find a Holiday Revision booklet.

The Holiday Revision sessions are offered to supplement the revision schedules which will take place in school. The
programme is primarily aimed at Year 13 students, although a few sessions are offered to Year 12 for vocational
courses with upcoming exams and assessments.

If your son/daughter is interested in any of these sessions then you will need to book on the booking system here no
later than Friday 15 March 2024. When logging into the booking system you will be required to use your Firefly login.

Places are limited and will be first come first served. Booking will open at 9am Saturday 2 March. We appreciate that
some subjects are on the same day and, therefore, students will need to prioritise. Please note if a session is running
all day, due to the content of the day, you will need to attend the full day. You cannot mix it with another session
which is running for part of the same day.

There is a small charge towards the costs of the sessions to cover the cost of resources. This charge will be £5 per
half day. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday 22 March 2024 in order for places to be secure.
IMPORTANT: ParentPay will show a default amount of £5. You will need to amend the total to reflect your
bookings i.e. whole day = £10, 3 x half day = £15 etc.

Students attending Holiday Revision sessions will need to make their own arrangements for transport and lunch.
They will be able to leave site during the lunch break. The Academy Code of Conduct will apply as normal.

The 15 to 1 booklet which outlines suggested revision activities by subject can be found here. In addition, students
are asked to attend revision sessions during extended tutor throughout this term.

In preparation for the summer 2024 series, you are reminded the information booklet and further details are also
on the website and can be found using this link.

As students continue their preparations, | thank you in anticipation of your continued support. If you have any further
questions, please contact me via the school office.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Hopwood
Deputy Headteacher
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https://kingsofwessexacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/clubsevents
https://www.kowessex.co.uk/revision-support/
https://www.kowessex.co.uk/exam-information/

